OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

OCT 10 2015

To the Members of the California State Senate:

SB 27 addresses an urgent public health problem. The science is clear that the overuse of
antibiotics in livestock has contributed to the spread of antibiotic resistance and the
undermining of decades of life-saving advances in medicine.

Recently, American poultry producers have shown leadership by voluntarily committing
to better husbandry practices and eliminating the subtherapeutic use of antibiotics. This is
an example that the rest of the livestock industry should follow.

Sincerely,
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Edmund G. Brown Jr.

GOVERNOR EDMUND G. BROWN JR. « SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95814 « (916) 445-2841
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